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MINUTES OF THE ARKANSAS MOTOR VEHICLE COMMISSION 
 

Business Meeting 
101 East Capitol Avenue, Suite 204 

Little Rock, Arkansas 
 

August 16, 2017 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Arkansas Motor Vehicle Commission was called to order at 9:30 

a.m. by Chairman Joy Blankenship. Staff present included Kristi Byers, Tanelle Hymes and Robert Galloway. All 

Commissioners were present during the meeting with the exception of Mitchell Ward. Also in attendance were 

Greg Kirkpatrick with AADA, Sandy Stroope, Dennis Mickels as the court reporter, Charlie Moulten as the hearing 

officer, and Julie Chavis with the Attorney General's Office. 

The minutes from the May 17, 2017, and June 8, 2017, meetings were unanimously approved following a 

proper motion and second. 

The Commission unanimously approved the fiscal reports for May 2017, June 2017, and July 2017, 

following a proper motion and second. 

Kristi Byers presented the Interim Director’s Report.  Kristi Byers and Julie Chavis with the Attorney 

General's Office updated the Commission current Ad Hoc findings/actions.   

The Commission rescheduled the following hearings: H#17-007 AMVC vs. Speedway Sales and H#17-010 

AMVC vs. Tech-Pro Sales, Inc. This determination was based on the Commission sending another Notice of Hearing 

for September 20, 2017, Commission Meeting.  

The Commission then reviewed and approved the following Consent Orders:  H#17-001 Chapel Hardware 

& Garden, H#17-002 Great Escapes RV Center;  H#17-003 The Twisted Grip; H#17-004 Sharp’s Small Engines, 

H#17-005 Teeter Motor Co., H#17-006 Hot Springs Scooter Sales and Rentals, H#17-008 National Bus Sales and 

Leasing, H#17-009 Rogers Outdoor Sports, H#17-011 The Toro Company, H#17-014 Play-Mor Trailers, Inc., 

H#17-015 Sunright International of America, Inc., H#17-016 New England Wheels, Inc., H#17-017 Boss Hoss 

Cycles, H#17-018 Crane Carrier Company, H#17-019 R.W. Distributors, Inc, and H#17-020 Goshen Coach, Inc. 
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The Commissioners went into executive session to discuss and review the pending Executive Director 

position.  

In regular session, Greg Kirkpatrick with AADA updated the Commission on the letter previously 

mailed out to General Motors. The Commission agreed that a follow up letter should be mailed.   

   Chairman Blankenship accepted a proper motion and a second to adjourn the meeting. 
 

These minutes are subject to approval by 
The Arkansas Motor Vehicle Commission 

 
 
  

Joy Blankenship, Chairman 


	Joy Blankenship Chairman: 


